
SAMUEL W. HOUSTON ELEMENTARY

MAY EDITION

OUR 3RD AND 4TH GRADE STUDENTS
ENJOYING AN ENCOURAGING VISIT FROM
THE HHS S.O.A.P. SQUAD BEFORE STAAR

TESTING BEGAN.  

Building Champions by ensuring ALL students reach high levels of learning academically, behaviorally, and socially.

Greetings from Samuel Walker Houston Elementary!

We are almost at the end of the 2023-24 school year and what a year it has been!
Ms. Santiago and her testing team made sure that SWHE students were set up and
provided everything they needed to be successful on STAAR testing. We also hosted
a second Book Fair and family night for students and families to come enjoy some
Blue Bell ice cream and have the opportunity to shop the Book Fair. Our teachers
and students have benefited from the continued support of the Solution Tree
coaching they have received this Spring and we look forward to carrying what we
have learned into next school year. We are excited to end the year with our
students by celebrating them at grade level awards ceremonies which we will host
next week at SWHE. Our Specials Team is planning some fun events for our
students on the campus Field Day which will take place on May 21st. So as we
prepare to close this school year out and enjoy the summer break, we are also
excited to begin the work of preparing to start a new school year. Students are
working hard finishing their end of year i-Ready diagnostic screening which our
teachers will use at the beginning of the 2024-25 school year to plan for the
instructional needs of their students.  We are excited and look forward to
continuing the journey of becoming the elementary campus of choice in Huntsville
ISD.  

 Keep Stinging ‘Em Hornets!
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